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ADDITIONAL MATERIAL
REGULAR MEETING

OCTOBER 19, 2021

SUBMITTED AT THE REQUEST OF

COMMISSIONER DR. BARBARA
SHARIEF



From: CHRISTIN JONES <christinejones1600@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 6:09 PM

To: Rich, Nan <NRICH@broward.org>; Bogen, Mark <MBOGEN@broward.org>; Udine, Michael
<MUDINE@broward.org>; Geller, Steve <SGELLER@broward.org>; Furr, Beam <BFURR@broward.org>;
Sharief, Barbara <BSHARIEF@broward.org>; Holness, Dale <DHOLNESS@broward.org>; Fisher, Lamar
<LFISHER@broward.org>; Henry, Bertha <BHENRY@broward.org>; Ryan, Tim <TRYAN@broward.org>
Subject: Forensic Science Lab/MORGUE

Commissioners,
| am in direct opposition for this facility to be placed in my neighborhood.

How would you react to this facility being placed in the same location as an elementary
school in your neighborhood?

To add more dissatisfaction to this location - new apartment was recently built on the
street directly behind the proposed location - and the residents can look out of their
bedroom windows at this facility. Bodies will be transported into the facility not only
from the front, but this will also be in plain view of the resident.

Can you imagine if this was in your neighborhood or next to your house - how would
you feel?

Even though it might have been suggested this is a career pathway for kids from
Dillard to become scientists - wrong - the BC Schoolboard stated that they have not
partnered with the Count, and have no knowledge of this. Obviously you would need a
degree to become a forensic scientist. People travel throughout the world to obtain
what ever profession they want.

Career Path for kids - is this a reason for YOU to build this is your neighborhood?
If you feel that itis - | applaud you - so please build it in your neighborhood.

I'm sure | could come up with more reasons why it shouldn't be in my neighborhood,
one more importantly, environmental issues.

On Behalf of our neighbors and adjoining neighborhoods, | am asking each of you to
vote NOT to allow the forensic science lab/morgue to be constructed in our
neighborhood.

Christine T. Jones
Homeowner - Lauderdale Manors
C: (954) 610-9228
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